December 10, 2019 BOARD OF REVIEW (BOR)
Meeting called to order 10:00 AM-December 10, 2019.

Present: Dick Seibert BOR Chair, Tana Leckson, Member, Brenda Hyland, Member, Richard
Pichette, Garden Township Supervisor/Secretary to the Board of Review, Colleen Maki,
Assessor.

The following individuals were discussed:
041-302-006-00 Gerard Tatrow Partial Veteran’s exception
010-282-087-00 Glen/Alan Sward 2018 PRE

Colleen Maki informed the Board Members of the assessment percentages for Agriculture
51.70%, Industry 51.49%, Commercial 50.07% and Residential 49.39%.

Current PRE’s can be adjusted up to the last day taxes are collected.

The State has authorized township Board of Review Members from adjoining townships to
combine for the March Board of Review. This would save the townships concerned money and
time. This will be brought to the Garden Township Board Meeting in January after meeting with
Fairbanks Township Supervisor. All Board of Review Members agreed this was a good idea.

Meeting Adjourned at 10:35 AM.
Richard Pichette, Township Supervisor/Board of Review Secretary

CC: Garden Township Clerk



